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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Devan Baugh <dbaugh@malvernar.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 8:36 AM
To: SSOADEQ
Cc: John Davis; Carl Wheatley
Subject: Over flow report

We "Malvern Waste Water" had an overflow occur at Kelly and Morzett on 1/8/2024 around 4:00PM and 
ended 1/9/2024 at 7:00 AM 
 
We grabbed a 100ml sample from site #1 at 4:11PM  
we incubated the sample at 4:22 PM at 35-degree Celsius  
we removed the sample at 4:22PM 1/9/2024 with results being >2419.6 
 
With sample site 1 exceeding the limit we followed up with grabbing samples from site 3 and 4 
Sample site 3 was collected at 3:27 PM 1/9/2023 and incubated at 35 degrees Celsius at 3:45 PM 
Sample site 4 was collected at 3:20 PM  1/9/2023 and incubated at 35 degrees Celsius at 3:45 PM 
Both sample site 3 and 4 was removed from incubator at 3:45 PM 1/10/2023 
Sample site 3 results 1553.1 
Sample site 4 results 1553.1 


